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Hearing to consider adoption of Resolutions 302-2007 and 303-2007 changing the names of County
Road No. 425 Gabbert Drive to Ponte Morino Drive and County Road No. 426 Kevin Street to
Palmero Circle. (Resolution of Intention Nos. 279-2007 and 280-2007 adopted 11/6/07, Item 27)

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $

     Funding

          Budgeted $

          New Funding $

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $

Change To Net County Cost $

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: No Change to Net County Cost

Background:

At a regular meeting held Tuesday, November 06, 2007 (Agenda Item 07-1631), the Board adopted
Resolution's of Intention setting a public hearing for December 11, 2007 at 9:00 a.m. in the Board of
Supervisors meeting room to consider changing the names of County Road No. 425 Gabbert Drive to
Ponte Mornio Drive and County Road No.  426 Kevin Street to Palmero Circle. The County
Surveyor's Office recommends that the Board of Supervisors adopt the following resolution's to
change the road names.
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File #: 07-1631, Version: 4

Reason for Recommendation:

Cameron Park Ventures, the petitioners and owners of a proposed project (Ponte Palmero) are
requesting the renames to complete the intended theme of the project. The Fire Department and
Post Office have both reviewed and approved these road name changes.

Action to be taken following Board approval: The petitioners of the project shall install the appropriate
street signs.

Contact:

Karen Andridge ext 5444

Concurrences:
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